
 

The Women’s Faculty Club 
Member Update – December19, 2014 

 

    
 

 

 Thank you to all members for your generous support of Project 

Pride – once again the stockings are filled and each child has 

additional larger presents as well!  We will deliver on the 22
nd

! 

   

 The Dining Room will be closed  from Friday December 19, 2014 

– January 20, 2015 for the Holidays 

 

 Happy Holidays from the Board and Staff 

 Of 

 The Women’s Faculty Club 


